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The Honourable Scott Einerson MP

Minister for Transport and Main Roads

Our ref: PETi1046 I MEX-43-452

Your ref: Petitions

I 3 JUN 2013

Mr Neil Laurie
The Clerk of the Parliament
Parliament House

George Street
Brisbane Qld 4000

Dear M;^!^i;;^""C 17'
Irefer to petition number 2120-, 3 lodged with the Legislative Assembly by Mr Steven
Bennett MP, Member for Burnett on 22 May 2013 about potentially opening the Is is Junction
railway station.

The Member lodged a similar petition number 2039-12 which Iresponded to on 22 May
20t3. I can confirm Queensland Rail's position remains that this is riot a suitable station to
reopen due to the cost of the works, the historically low patronage and the location's
proximity to Howard and Bundaberg.

Yours sincerely

Level I 5 Capital Hill Building
85 George Street Brisbane 4000
GPO Box 2644 Brisbane

Queensland 4001 Australia
Telephone+617 3237t, "
Facsimile +61 7 3224 2493

Emailtmr@ministerial. qld. gov. au
Website WWW. tinr. qld. gov
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